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An Important Statement from the  

Ventura College Foundation  
 

ALL STUDENTS HAVE A RIGHT TO BE 
 TREATED WITH RESPECT & HAVE ACCESS  

TO A QUALITY EDUCATION 
 

Trending Video on 02-19-2021 
 
 

We are very sad and deeply concerned to learn of a trending video of an 
interaction between students and a faculty member at one of the colleges 
in the Ventura County Community College District. We appreciate the 
emails and messages on social media from concerned students and 
community members.   
 
This situation affirms our belief that all students have the right to be 
treated with respect and have access to a quality education.  We know the 
district is investigating this incident and can confirm that the professor in 
question does not teach at Ventura College.  
 
The Foundation is committed to ensuring that Ventura College is a safe and 
welcoming campus for students of all abilities, races, religions, genders, 
and sexual orientations and that every student is afforded equitable 
opportunities to succeed. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

 
Rob van Nieuwburg   Anne Paul King 
Chairman, Board of Directors  Executive Director 

 


